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Friday, 19 April 2024 

Newsletter 
Welcome back everyone!  We hope you have all had a restful break.  By now, all the current Nursery 
children will know which school they will be going to in September.  We will be contacting those coming to 
us shortly for the next steps.  This term is going to be extremely busy, with Year 6 SATS and all of the trips 
we have planned, not to mention the great work the children will do whilst in the classrooms, as well as lots 
of fun along the way!  Hopefully the weather has finally changed for the better and we will be able to spend 
more time outside. Have a great weekend. 
 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Green class for a weekly attendance of 98.81% 
 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  
Thank you. 
 

Diary dates for this half-term 
April 2024 
Thursday 25th April – Special menu (see flyer below) 
Thursday 25th April – Rosa class swimming lessons start 
May 2024 
Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday – school closed 
Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS 
Monday 20th May – Y5/6 trip to National Civil War Centre 
Thursday 23rd May – last day of term 
Friday 24th May – INSET Day (school closed to all pupils) 
June 2024 
Monday 3rd June – School re-opens 
Tuesday 4th June – Whole school trip to Wollaton Park 
Monday 10th June – Class photos 
 

Weekly Achievers 
On Monday 22nd April 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 
achievers.  Rainbow class achievers will be celebrated in their classroom. 
 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 
Rainbow Chester Blue Platon Amarillo Iris Azul Molly 
Green George M Orange Ianis Rosa Lilly-May Morado Freya M 

Red Raymond Yellow Lewis Verde Kai Rojo Noah 

  



Building work around school 
You will now have seen and possibly heard the start of the building work in 
school to renovate the old swimming pool.  This is a very exciting time in 
Edgewood as the new space will be invaluable.  However, while this is 
ongoing, we would ask everyone to be careful around school, especially 
walking from the car park (the current contractors site office) to the main 
entrance.  Please avoid the path directly next to the pool and come via the steps at the front of the building. 

Unfortunately, there has been an issue over the holidays, which means the scaffolding which was due to go 
around the hall has been delayed.  Please continue to use the normal gates for your child/children until 
further notice.  As soon as we have any update, we will share this with you. 

Also, due to the increased noise level caused by the works, it would be preferred for any communications to 
be done via the Scholarpack app as it was not possible to hear phone calls in Reception on Monday 
morning!  Now is a really good time to make sure you have the app installed on your phones and that you 
can log on – if you need any help to do this please speak to the office.  Thank you for your support while 
this improvement work is being carried out. 
 

Request from Nursery 

Nursery have asked if any parents are having a sort out, they desperately need girls underpants in sizes 3-4 
and 4-5 and socks for boys and girls.  They are running out of spares so any donations of suitable items 
would be greatly appreciated! 

Also, please see the link below for details of the new half-termly newsletter for Nursery. 

Parent overview- Summer 1 24_0.pdf (edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk) 
 

Parent fundraising 
We have been made aware that a parent of one of our children in Year 6 will taking part in the London 
Marathon this weekend raising money for Great Ormond Street Hospital!  If you would like to support this 
very worthy cause, please click on the link below to donate.  Thank you – best of luck from all at Edgewood! 

https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/reece-jackson?fbclid=PAAabYJipEG27a2ykdF-
c8TxV5EiJdyFGT0pgzw9gXICBz814G-
JUWZevT8wg_aem_AUNO4nB8_U1kELmmX0eOMu_rqAc2Kom7scN877eLRVWkUfhk63Z8qogrSMg-ECeU5ao 
 

Overhanging trees 
A local resident has contacted school to make us aware that there are 3 trees on privately owned land near 
to school that, in the opinion of a tree company, are dangerous.  This land (and the potentially dangerous 
trees) is next to one of the main routes families use to go to and from school on School Avenue.  We have 
contacted the County Council to seek advice, but please bear this in mind when walking to school in view of 
the potential risk of trees falling onto the path.  Thank you. 
 

Year 3/4 newsletter 
Please see the link below for details of the Year 3/4 curriculum overview for the new term. 
Y3_4 Final Curriculum Overview.pdf (edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk)  



 


